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I strongly oppose switching to in person voting in Oregon. Vote by mail increases 

turnout and makes it far easier to cast votes, which is why conservatives want to get 

rid of it. We don't have the infrastructure for in-person voting, and moving to it would 

be a waste of money while benefiting nobody except Republican politicians who 

perform better when votes are suppressed. People with fewer resources and less 

access to transportation would be the most disenfranchised by this change. 


